
ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR:     Thursday, April 18, 2024 
                                                                                                                           

LUNCH EVENTS 
Italian Pasta Bake, Garlic Bread Stick 

Steamed Peas, Fresh Fruit or Pears 

9-12 Jello 

4:00 pm JV Golf at Tee-Hi Golf Course in Medford - dismiss at 

1:50, depart at 2:00 

4:00 pm Varsity Golf at Whispering Pines Golf Course in Cadott- 

dismiss at 2:20, depart at 2:30 

4:15 pm MS Track at Cadott - dismiss at 1:50, depart at 2:00 

4:30 pm Varsity Baseball (DH) at home vs Cadott  

5:00/6:30 pm Varsity & JV Softball at Fall Creek - depart at 3:30 

 
 
NEW TODAY          

A special thank you to Olivia Martinez Sharen, Emy Sousek, Stacy Landrum, and Delaney Yokiel for all their help with 

the youth apprenticeship and workplace learning breakfast yesterday. Your help made it a perfect event. 

 

7th & 8th grade band students should come to their lessons today as long as they are not state testing during their lesson 

time. Students who are testing are excused from band lessons today. 

 

Students in choir--today is the last day to sign up for the Oliver Field trip to the Pablo and it is the last day to sign up for 

the FREE trip to Minneapolis to see the musical Frog and Toad.  Please turn your forms and payment into Mrs. Bee. 

ASAP. 

 

There will be a middle school FFA meeting today during Middle School lunch. Join us for pulled pork, mac and cheese, 

and FFA officer elections.  

 

Homework help is available in the library after school today from 3:15-4:15, all are welcome. 

 

Just a reminder that a Rep from UW-Stout is here from 8:00-8:30 am.  

 
Keep on Your Radar 

FBLA is selling Country Meats Beef Sticks from now until April 30th. There are a variety of flavors and the 

beef sticks are $1.50 each or 2 for $3.00. See an FBLA member to purchase yours or stop in and see Mrs. 

Steinke. Thank you for supporting FBLA! 

 
 

Attention Seniors, the Outstanding Business Student Scholarship information has been emailed to you. If you'd like a 

paper copy of the application, please stop in and see Mrs. Frieburg to pick it up. Applications are due by April 25. 

 

Attention all high schoolers - you have been sent a Google form to request songs for prom. Requests close on April 19th, 

so submit your song requests before then!!! 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

“Never complain, never explain.” – Violet, Dowager Countess of Grantham  


